PRESIDENT’S COUNCIL ON FITNESS, SPORTS & NUTRITION

May 23, 2011

Jyl Steinback
15202 N. 50th Place
Scottsdale, AZ 85254

Dear Ms. Steinback:

We are pleased to notify you that you have been selected as a 2011 President’s Council on
Fitness, Sports & Nutrition Community Leadership Award recipient.

Melinda Hinkson nominated you for this award based on your commitment to improving the
health and lives of others by promoting or enhancing fitness, sports or nutrition opportunities.

Inactivity is a nationwide problem that affects people of all ages and abilities. We recognize the
importance of people like you who are motivated and willing to help others experience the
mental and physical benefits that physical activity, sports and proper nutrition provide. We
commend your dedication to inspire others to action.

Congratulations on receiving this honor. We wish you continued success in your health and
fitness endeavors.

Sincerely,
Shellie Y. Pfohl, MS Drew Brees Dominique Dawes
Executive Director Co-Chair Co-Chair
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